Public Administration Committee

From:

michael broadbent

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 8:01 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

YES to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am strongly for recreational hunting of any animals, introduced or otherwise.

There is enough rules and the majority of persons hurt for a reason not for the sake of killing.

Sincerely,

michael broadbent